
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

September 21, 2020 

Contact: Isaia Ben-Ami,  608-266-3784 

 

Rep. Stubbs’ Statement on Officer Involved Incident on  
 

MADISON-  

 

“On Saturday September 19th, members of my community contacted me regarding 

an incident that involved officers of the Monona Police Department and a Black 

man in south Madison. The situation is currently under investigation, and all the 

information I know is in the attached press release from the Department of 

Justice.” 
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